
 

Our learning this week… 

Back to Face to Face Learning …. Hooray! 

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back to school this week. 
They have fitted straight back in like they have never left! I am so 
impressed with the learning they have done at home (some key worker 
children partly in school) in term 3 and the last two weeks. It is obvious 
they have retained the Maths and English skills they have learnt at home 
and I honestly think they are in a good place for this time in the year. 

We have continued with the project and are onto WW2 rationing and 
healthy lifestyles unit in Science and PHSE. The children are enjoying 
learning WW2 songs and the class book is coming to an exciting ending. 

Don’t forget to hand in your cycling forms ASAP and to let me know if 
you child can swim 25m or not. Next home learning project is on Google 
Classroom and I have also emailed it to parents this week. 
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